
ŘANDA HAVEL LEGAL has a new name 
 
Dear clients and business partners, 
  
We would like to inform you that we are changing the name of our law
office to act Řanda Havel Legal advokátní kancelář s.r.o. as of 1.3.2021.
Why have we made this change and what other news is there? 
  

It has been four years since we established the act legal association
in cooperation with other top flight European law offices. The original five
members have increased to ten and yet more are currently involved
in negotiations. Throughout that period, many of you will have had
the opportunity to see for yourselves that act legal enables us to secure
excellent cross-border legal consultancy services at attractive prices, which
is the association’s main objective.  
  
In order to emphasise the fact that we are part of the act legal association,
we have decided to add the association’s name to that of our law office. In
addition, the domain for our company’s email addresses will also change
from 1.3.2021. As such, we will use the domain @actlegal-rhl.com instead
of @randalegal.com. You can rest assured, however, that all the emails
sent to our old email addresses will still be correctly delivered to their
recipients.  
  
And the third thing that we have changes is our logo which will be used
in all our current marketing materials along with the other visual elements
from our new corporate identity.  
  
We are looking forward to working with you in the future with our new
international look.  
  
On behalf of the team at act Řanda Havel Legal advokátní kancelář s.r.o.  
Mgr. Martin Řanda, LL.M. 
  

 

 

https://www.randalegal.com/

